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From: Heyns, Jared

To: emc_leon@bellsouth.net

Cc: emc_erojas@bellsouth.net; Irwin, Alannah

Subject: E.M.C. Oil Corp (EPAID FLR000000166) Exit Interview
Date: Monday, March 2, 2020 12:25:00 PM

Attachments: Hazardous Waste and Used Oil Handlers Workshop.msg
Maria,

This email serves as an exit interview to the routine Compliance Evaluation Inspection (CEl)
conducted by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) on Thursday, February 27,
2020 to determine your facility’s compliance with Federal and state hazardous waste regulations.
Thank you again for your time and assistance throughout the inspection. During the inspection, the
facility was found to be in compliance with the state and Federal requirements for hazardous waste
and used oil transporters. Please continue to comply with the applicable regulations.

The Department will prepare an inspection report as documentation of the inspection. Once the
report has been completed, a copy will be furnished for your records. Additionally, as discussed
during the inspection, the Department is holding a Hazardous Waste and Used Oil Transporter
Workshop on March 24, 2020 in West Palm Beach. | have attached the official invite where you can
find details and information to register to attend the workshop.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Department should you have any additional questions. Thank
you for your continuous cooperation.

Regards,

Jared Heyns

Environmental Specialist I1

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District - West Palm Beach

3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

ared.Heyns@floridadep.gov
Office: 561.681.6616

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. Please take a few
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received by completing the DEP Customer Survey.
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Hazardous Waste and Used Oil Handlers Workshop
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Who Should Attend








Facilities and/or transporters that handle hazardous waste and used oil. 





  _____  






HW and Used Oil Handlers Workshop





Tuesday, March 24, 2020	 


9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.	 





 





  _____  






Location 








South Florida Water Management District Complex 





Building B-1 Auditorium





3301 Gun Club Road	 


West Palm Beach, FL 33406	 


 	 


	


	


The Florida Department of Environmental Protection's (DEP) Southeast District Office is offering a training in South Florida. 





The Hazardous Waste and Used Oil Handlers Workshop is offered annually and is aimed towards facilities and transporters that handle hazardous waste and/or used oil. This workshop will provide an overview of DEP’s permitting and compliance framework along with best management practices when handling and transporting hazardous waste and used oil in Florida. 





The  Hazardous Waste and Used Oil Handlers Workshop will conclude with a Question and Answer session.





  _____  



 	


 	 


Contact Diana De La Rosa at	 


Diana.DeLaRosa@FloridaDEP.gov	 


or 561-681-6750 with any questions	 
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